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2024 Annual Water Quality Report 

The latest Consumer Confidence Report (CCR) that compiles drinking water information 

for Scott Air Force Base during 2024 is available on the company’s website at 

http://www.amwater.com/ccr/scottafb.pdf 

The report, released annually, compares the quality of Scott’s drinking water against the 

federal and state quality standards established by the U.S. and Illinois Environmental 

Protection Agencies.  The annual report details drinking water sources, testing conducted 

on the water, and substances detected in the water. Commonly asked questions and 

answers concerning drinking water are also included.  As in past years, the water supplied 

to Scott AFB continues to meet or exceed all EPA standards. 

The report will not be mailed to consumers.  For more information or to request a hard 

copy of the report, please call 618-580-6422. 

 


